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Dear Parents/Carers,

Friends of Excalibur will be holding a Father’s Day Secret Gift Wrap at school, week
commencing Monday 15th June at lunch time in the ICT Suite.
The cost will be £2.50 which will include a gift, wrapped and tagged.

It's a great opportunity for the children to really feel like they are surprising their
Dad on Father’s Day.

Wednesday 15th June Reception, Year 5 and Year 6
Thursday 16th June Year 1, 4 and Year 6
Friday 17th June Year 2, 3 and Year 6

If there are siblings who wish to go together then they will go on the older siblings
day. i.e. One child in Reception and one child in Year 4 they would go on

Thursday 16th June.

If your child/children would like to take part please can you send the money into
school with them on their day for them to bring at lunch time to choose a gift.

We all had such fun with the Mother’s Day gift wrap that we are looking forward to
doing it again.

Thanks for your support
Friends of Excalibur
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